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MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the County Council
County Executive Steve Ehlmann

FROM: Chief Kurt Frisz /7~

RE: Edward Byrne Justice Assistance Grant Program (JAG) Funds
Receipt

DATE: February 15, 2023

Dear Members of the Council and County Executive Ehlmann,

Before you is an ordinance which authorizes the County to receive Edward Byrne
Justice Assistance Grant Program (JAG) grant funds to purchase a mobile polygraph
system. This mobile polygraph system allows Police Department detectives to
polygraph individuals in the field, rather than at the police station. Being mobile
during investigations can often result in solving cases more quickly. With this
purchase, detectives will have one more tool that assists them with investigations.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. Y ou consideration is
greatly appreciated.
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